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Portland, ME Bryan Plourde of The Dunham Group has earned the MAI designation (Member,
Appraisal Institute). The Appraisal Institute is a global professional association of real estate
appraisers. An MAI-designated appraiser has completed coursework, passed examinations, and
met specific experience requirements in commercial property valuation.

“Bryan is the only MAI designee active in commercial real estate brokerage in Maine. He continues
to differentiate his resume and skill set among his peers. We are lucky to have his talents at the
Dunham Group,” said Justin Lamontagne, CCIM, SIOR, The Dunham Group’s managing partner
and designated broker.

Plourde joined The Dunham Group in 2023. Having spent the last 11 years as a commercial real
estate appraiser at Maine Valuation Company. Plourde brings an invaluable skill set to the firm and
his clients.

Plourde is a member of the New England CCIM chapter, is a past committee member of the Maine
Chapter of the Appraisal Institute, and has his MAI designation (Member of the Appraisal Institute).
Plourde is also the Education Chair for the Maine Chapter of the Foundation Fighting Blindness.

According to the Appraisal Institute, MAI designated members agree to adhere to the Appraisal
Institute Code of Professional Ethics and Standards of Professional Practice, underscoring a
commitment to sound and ethical professional practice. The completion of continuing education
requirements assures that MAI designated members remain informed on trends and changes
pertaining to real property valuation, enabling them to provide valuations that reflect the latest in
professional practice. 

The MAI designation has long been recognized by courts of law, government agencies, financial
institutions, and investors as a mark of excellence in the field of real estate valuation and analysis.
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